
 

 

 

 

Ash Class has had a great and busy start to this school year! 

We are all enjoying our current topic, and we are having fun learning all about 
each other and the people in our local and wider community. For our Stunning 
Start, we created puzzle pieces that represent us and drew split-face portraits, 
showing all the things we love and that make us who we are. It has been great 
learning new things about each other, and exploring how unique and special we 
all are.  

We have now elected our Student Leaders for this year, and Y6 are already 
starting to get stuck into their roles!  

This week, we all went to a multi-sport competition at Sharnbrook Academy. We 
took part in Dance, Hockey and Rugby. We had lots of fun learning new skills and 
competing against other schools. Jordan, Ffion and Evie were all given awards for 
showing our values. 
 
We also had a visit from Joe Roebuck, an Olympic athlete. We enjoyed exercising 
with him, raising money, and hearing about his story, which inspired us to show 
determination and never give up on our dreams.   

We have lots to look forward to in the next few weeks, including our Harvest 
Festival, our Marvellous Middle, for which we will be Litter Picking in the local 
area, and a Robotics workshop.  
 
Come back soon for another Ash Class update!  


